Your Summer Preparation for Christendom



Plagiarism Test

My dear Students,

At Christendom, academic rigor and excellence is expected of every student. To this end, integrity is an essential part of the academic process. In an effort to educate each student thoroughly about the concept of plagiarism, every student at Christendom must complete a tutorial and pass an online test about plagiarism. This requirement holds even if you completed the tutorial last academic year. This test must be completed before you come to campus in August or you will not be permitted to submit written assignments during this academic year. Instructions for using the tutorial, registering for the test, taking the test online, and forwarding the certificate that indicates you passed the test can be found below.

IMPORTANT DATES

7/3

Deadline for Local Students to make request to live at home

7/8

Campus Employment Supervisors begin reviewing applicants

7/10

Deadline for Required
Forms (see Orientation
Website) drop down tab
"Orientation Forms"

August

How long will this take? In total, watching the tutorials and taking the test should take no more than two hours. The tutorial can be accessed at your convenience; you do not need to watch all of the material at once. You do need to complete the test and email your certificate to the Academic Dean. If you have any questions about the plagiarism tutorial or test, please email the Academic Dean, Dr. Ben Reinhard, ben.reinhard@christendom.edu.

Step 1: Watch and complete each section of the tutorial HERE. The tutorials are available for free online through the University of Indiana website. Each of the five tutorials include videos explaining the concept of plagiarism and giving examples of different kinds of plagiarism. They also include practice questions for the larger test.

Step 2: Register to take the exam HERE. This is a two-minute process that requires entering your email address (use your Christendom.edu) and a few quick biographical details. Please select "I am an undergraduate or advanced high school student" to begin the registration process.

Step 3: Take the test HERE. You can take the test as many times as necessary to pass, though the test will not tell you exactly which questions you missed. It will give you general information about which areas you should brush up on if you do not pass.

<u>Step 4</u>: Forward your certificate to the Academic Dean at honor@christendom.edu. Once you have passed the test, a certificate will be emailed to the account you provided. Once forwarded, we will record that you have met this requirement.

You will be required to hand in a copy of this certificate with the first written assignment in courses here at the College.

Receive housing assignments

8/10

Deadline to RSVP for Orientation Dinner

8/14

Deadline to register and pay for Airport Shuttle

8/21

Move-In Day

ORIENTATION LINKS

<u>Webpage</u>

Schedule

Guide

RoommateQuestionnaire

Orientation Dinner

Plagiarism Test

Vehicle Registration

StudentEmployeeWebsite

Order Apparel

St. Basil Reading



GET-TO-KNOW Dr. Kevin Tracy

Thank you,



Dr. Greg Townsend

Vice President for Academic Affairs

Assistant Professor

Classical and Early Christian Studies

Facilitates weekly Latin speaking lunch table



VID OF THE WEEK

40th Anniversary Video













Share this email:







Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.
View this email online.

134 Christendom Dr. Front Royal, VA | 22630 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Subscribe to our email list.